
 

PROJECT UPDATE 
Upgrades to the Garneau Substation 

February 2024 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
 
Last summer, we sent a notice regarding EPCOR’s project to upgrade the Garneau Substation, 
located at 11123 85 Avenue NW.  
 
Within the next three months we will be completing our work to upgrade the electrical equipment 
at the substation. The remaining work includes energizing the final transformer, maintenance 
work, installing crushed rock throughout the substation area, building sound enclosures around 
the transformers and building a permanent fence at the back alley. 
 
After this work is completed, EPCOR will restore the site to its original condition. 

 
SCHEDULE 

 
This work will take approximately three months to complete, finishing in spring 2024. Work 
hours are Monday to Saturday, 7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. with occasional Sundays from 9:00 a.m. – 
5:00 p.m. 

 
WHAT TO EXPECT 

 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS: To safely complete this work, EPCOR may need to periodically close the 
alley directly behind the substation. We will work to keep alley closures as minimal as possible 
throughout the rest of construction. 
 
When closed, pedestrian and vehicle traffic will not be able to pass through the alley, but access 
to parking and parking garages in the alley will be maintained on either side of the substation. 
Residents and visitors to the area will need to use either 112 Street or 111 Street to access the 
back alley. 

 

POWER OUTAGES: No power outages are anticipated as part of this work. 
 

CONSTRUCTION EQUIPMENT: Residents will experience noise typical to construction as 
various equipment and trucks are used for this work. Vehicles on site include EPCOR and 
contractor vehicles, fork trucks and flatbed trailers. 
 
NOISE: This project may be noisy at times. We will comply with the City of Edmonton’s 
Community Standards Bylaw for Noise Control. If it is necessary to temporarily exceed 
acceptable noise levels, we will work with the City of Edmonton to obtain the necessary 
permits. 

 

WORKSPACE: All work areas will be safe and secure. All construction activities will be in 
accordance with the City of Edmonton bylaws, Occupational Health & Safety requirements, 
and EPCOR’s strict health, safety and environment procedures and guidelines. 

 
 
 



 
 
 
PROJECT AREA 

 

 
 
 
EPCOR respects your privacy. Any personal information we collect about you, including your name, address, phone number, and 
e-mail address will only be used in regards to EPCOR projects, including electricity transmission and distribution, natural gas, 
water and drainage. For more information on EPCOR’s Privacy Policy, please visit epcor.com, or if you would like to opt out, 
please call us at (780) 412-4040 or email Consultation@epcor.com.

 

CONTACT US 

EPCOR Distribution & Transmission  

Phone: 780-412-4040 
Email:consultation@epcor.com   

LEGEND 
 

          Substation Work Area 
 
          Substation Loading Area – occasional alley closures required. 
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